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  Department of Pathology Laboratories 

 

COVID-19 PCR Testing – Test to Replace COVID-19 URGENT and COVID-19 
ROUTINE Orders 

Orderable: COVID-19 PCR [LAB1231180] 

 
Beginning February 11th, 2025, COVID-19 PCR Testing will replace the COVID-19 
URGENT test order. The test method and turnaround-time will remain the same.  

 

Order Prior to February 11th, 2025 New Order 
COVID-19 URGENT 

COVID-19 PCR Testing COVID-19 ROUTINE 
COVID-19 ROUTINE (KALLACO) 
COVID-19 ROUTINE, EH SCREENING 

 

 

For questions, please contact Pathology Client Services at (804) 828-7284 or the 
Microbiology Laboratory at (804) 628-4000. 


